

12.12.22

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to take this opportunity to update you on the arrangements for the last day of term, **Friday 16**<sup>th</sup> **December 2022.** 

On the day students will follow a revised timetable comprising of lessons, activities, and a chance to celebrate the hard work and determination shown over this term.

We have made an adjustment to the school day and students will be dismissed for the holiday by 12.30pm. Students will have the opportunity to get a hot snack during the extended break time which will take place from 10.55am to 11.25am.

Your child may wear their own clothes if they wish, clothes must be appropriate to a day's normal education and include their lanyard. Please ensure that clothes are appropriate for the cold weather. For Health and Safety reasons students must not wear high heels.

School reserve the right to send home any child who arrives in inappropriate clothing/footwear.

The school's high behaviour expectations of students will remain the same throughout the day and our behaviour protocol will be followed.

I hope you have a lovely Christmas holiday and a Happy New Year and have an opportunity to celebrate with family and friends and that students relax and recuperate ready for the New Year and return to school.

We look forward to welcoming all students back to school on Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> January 2023 at 8.25am.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely.

Mr M Kerr

Assistant Headteacher - Behaviour and Culture

